

HOME OFFICE LOCATION:

PHOENIX 333 N. 44th Street Suite 100 PHOENIX, AZ 85008 PHONE: 602-485-0100 FAX: 602-242-1715

BRANCH OFFICE - TUCSON 520-248-7626

www.100club.org

Chief Executive Officer
Angela Harrolle

President: Steve Horrell
Vice President: Kathy Mayberry
Secretary: Erick Johnson
Treasurer: Bill Langer

2015-2016 Board of Directors

Allister Adel Kathryn Baillie Joe Bushong Shannon Clark **Bud Davidson** Mark Hester Jay Johnson Cliff Langbecker Jim Ryan Joe Scheid **Bill Schubert** Tom Vetrano Scott Wede George Weisz Ron Westad Candace Wiest

100 CLUB OF ARIZONA Is a charitable non-profit Arizona Corporation (Az. Corp. #00082094-4). Federal 501 (C)(3) T.I.N. 23-7172077 September 9, 2016

Assistant Chief Rick St. John Glendale Police Department 6835 N. 57th Dr. Glendale, AZ 85301

Re: 100 Club Safety Enhancement Stipend

Dear Chief St. John:

The 100 Club is pleased to announce that Glendale Police Department. is a recipient of the 100 Club of Arizona's Safety Enhancement Stipend Awards for the 2nd Quarter 2016.

The award is not to exceed \$8,000 for the purchase of Patrol Trauma Kits. Please follow the procedures and specifications below to secure your safety equipment.

- 1. The equipment must be ordered within 60 days of notification of the stipend approval, (11/09//2016).
- 2. The 100 Club will reimburse your agency within 14 days of receiving a paid invoice.
- 3. If a reimbursement is requested, all invoices are to be dated and signed by the head of the requesting agency or their designee and must be submitted for reimbursement within 120 days of this notice. Delays directly responsible by the agency may result in forfeiture of the stipend.
- 4. Upon the agency receiving the items ordered, the invoice and letter of confirmation signed by the authorized person for that agency should be sent to the 100 Club.

(You must note in the letter that the items were received in satisfactory condition.)

- 5. The 100 Club will verify the invoice with the original request. Reimbursements or payments will only be made for the original amount requested and approved and will not exceed the amount of the invoice.
- 6. A stipend report will be due by December 31, 2016 or prior to applying for a new stipend within the same funding year. The report can be downloaded from our website at www.100club.org and submitted via email to pattib@100club.org. Failure to submit the report will disqualify the agency for future SES funding.

If you have any questions, please call or email Patti Ballentine, Director of Operations at 602-485-0100 or pattib@100club.org.

Sincerely,

Angela Harrolle Chief Executive Officer

Mrs. Will

The 100 Club of Arizona is a non-profit organization that provides immediate financial assistance to families of public safety officers and firefighters who are seriously injured or killed in the line of duty and to provide resources to enhance their safety and well-being.



Safety Equipment Stipend (SES) Program Questionnaire

Agency: Funding period: Award amount: Equipment/Services purchased:
 Did the equipment or service that you purchased with SES grant funds enhance the safety of your department? If yes, how?
2. Have you had to utilize the equipment/services purchased (even in training exercises)?
 What other equipment funding sources have you applied for in 2015? Please list and indicate whether funding was approved. Also state equipment and amounts requested.
4. What has your agency done to promote support for the 100 Club of Arizona?
Please submit this form to PattiB@100club.org and include pictures of your officers/firefighters using their equipment in action!